
December 8, 1975 
 
Board met at the town hall. 

 
All present, also Carl Nielsen. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance given. 

 
Clerks report of last meeting read and accepted. 
 
Eureka Estates (McDonald) requested a permit for a house.  Setback O.K.ed, their perk 

test was questionable so permit was held up till Carl could run another test. 
 
Carl Nielsen presented his bill and explained his work 5 inspections. 
 

Bills, Bixby balance on bridge construct and Lakeville fire control ordered paid.   
 
Usual small talk ended the meeting. 


